SB 554 is an attempt to make law abiding citizens criminals by allowing a patch work of laws regulating the carrying of a
concealed handgun. No bill should be considered that will treat citizens differently because of their address. The most important
aspect of SB 554 is that it will keep the law abiding citizens of Oregon from being able to defend themselves from a lethal threat.
Based solely on politics.

Please do not allow this ill conceived bill to pass out of this committee. SB 554 needs to die at this stage of the process. Please do
not forget that this entire legislative session is in direct violation of the Oregon constitution and we should have access to the
process in person.

Thank you for your time and service.
Pollard



